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May 7, 2019 

Spring & Latham Streets. 

This correspondence provides an update for the Streetscape Project. 
 
Work Activities: May 2019 Update 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Work is well underway at the corner of Spring and Latham Streets.  
• During the next week or so, Walden Street will be closed from the Bookstore to Morley Drive. Vehicle 

traffic will use Spring Street to access the Public Parking Lot and continue through the lot onto Walden 
Street.  

• During the next week or so, vehicle traffic behind Danforth and B&L will be directed onto Latham 
Street and will no longer be able to pass between The Log and Mullen House.  

• Pedestrian access will continue to be shifted around throughout construction – please follow the 
signage.  

• Access to the Facilities & Field House parking lot will continue to be via Latham Street, from Water 
Street. 

• Access to all businesses within the construction area will be maintained. 
• Construction is scheduled for completion by the beginning of June 2019 (weather dependent).  
• Work hours will be Monday – Friday, 7AM-5PM with Saturday work planned, as needed, to meet the 

completion date.  
• Updates and additional notifications will be distributed through the course of construction.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


